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English: We will continue to learn about inverted commas and direct speech.    

Spellings:    
In the test on Wednesday 20th November, most children will be tested on words with the dis- prefix (dis- is 
added to the root word to give it the opposite meaning): disappoint, disagree, disobey, disappear, dislike, 
discover, disbelieve, disallow, dishonest, disapprove. Some children have different lists 
New spellings will be sent out after the test. For most children these will be words with the mis- prefix (mis- 
changes the meaning of the root word to mean incorrect or wrong): misuse, misread, mislead, mistrust, 
misspell, misbehave, misplace, misheard, misprint, miscommunicate plus the word Tuesday. The new 
spellings will be tested on Wednesday 27th November.  

Maths: In our addition and subtraction unit, we will be adding and subtracting multiples of a hundred to or 
from any 3-digit number and learning to spot the pattern when we add 1s, multiples of 10 or multiples of a 
100 to a 3-digit number. We will also practice adding 1s to a 3-digit number crossing a 10. e.g 384 + 7  
At the end of the week, we will begin to look at dividing by sharing and using our multiplication tables as the 
inverse. We will also begin to learnt our 3x table.  

Homework: 
As usual homework went out on Friday and comprised an English and maths activity. This homework should 
be handed in on Wednesday 20th November. If, due to exceptional circumstances, any homework is likely to 
be late, please let us know as soon as possible. Ten minutes reading and 5-10minutes times tables and 
number bond practice should also form part of your child’s daily routine.  

 

Other Matters: 

• On Tuesday afternoon, Year 3 will be visiting Eton College’s Museum of Antiquities to support our 
work on the Ancient Egyptians. We will have an early lunch at school and then walk there. We 
expect to be back at school for the normal collection time. Please make sure your child is wearing a 
warm waterproof coat. 

• At the time of writing, we are still looking for one further parent volunteer to assist on this trip. If 
you are able to help, please contact the school office. 

• The children have been practising the Carol ‘Away in a manger’ in preparation for the Christingle 
service, please find the lyrics below so they can continue to learn it at home.  
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Away in a manger 
 
Away in a manger 
No crib for a bed 
The little Lord Jesus 
Laid down His sweet head 
The stars in the bright sky 
Looked down where He lay 
The little Lord Jesus 
Asleep on the hay 
 
The cattle are lowing 
The Baby awakes 
But little Lord Jesus 
No crying He makes 
I love You, Lord Jesus 
Look down from the sky 
And stay by my side 
Until morning is nigh 
 
Be near me, Lord Jesus 
I ask You to stay 
Close by me forever 
And love me I pray 
Bless all the dear children 
In thy tender care 
And fit us for heaven 
To live with You there 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


